PEGATRON

Dismissal Request Letter

Date: 23-07-2015

To: FCC/TCB staff

Subject: Official Request for DISMISSAL of “IP Set-Top"

We,

Pegatron Corporation ask to DISMISS our application with FCC ID: VUIITV8100. Primary reason for this dismissal is to enable
the TCB to re-upload this filing again in order to again achieve Short Term confidentiality on exhibits that are extremely
sensitive for exposure to our competitors. We ask this filing to be dismissed, based on the fact that this device has never ever
been sold or marketed in the United States of America, and also nowhere else in the world.

In addition, we understand and accept the fact that Internal Photos, External Photos, Setup Photos and User manual have
been exposed in the FCC ID website to the public from 07/06/2015 until this dismissal comes into effect.

(Attestation)
City and Country: Date: Name: Function: Signature:

(this must be a person) (or official company stamp)
Taipei City, Taiwan  |07/23/15 Jamescz Wang Deputy Director
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